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Petition confusion? DON’T SIGN! 
 

Fair Rents 4 Pacifica is letting Pacificans know that the petition being circulated in 
Pacifica by the California Apartment Association is deceptive. Many people are 
being told it helps with rent stabilization. Others are being told it will put rent 
control on the ballot. It does neither of these things. There is already a ballot 
measure in November where everyone in Pacifica can vote on rent stabilization. 
 
If the required number of signatures is gathered by May 24, it would immediately 
strip tenants of temporary protection from high rent increases and eviction between 
May 24 and the election. 
 
Fair Rents 4 Pacifica asks that you NOT sign the petition. 
 
If you signed and misunderstood or were misled, please email 
FairRents4Pacifica@gmail.com and we will help get your signature removed.   
 
If you signed but do not agree with the aggressive bullying, remove your name. If 
you signed, but regardless of your opinion on rent stabilization feel that everyone 
has a right to vote in November, remove your name. 
 
Some Pacifica renters have had rents increase $500 to $700 a month in the window 
before the moratorium takes effect May 24. Sue Vaterlaus calls these increases 
“horrible.” A few unscrupulous landlords are causing true suffering in our 
community. Don’t let this happen. Don’t sign the petition or if you have signed it 
and regret it, remove your signature. 


